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Public Comment - Support for Name Change
1 message

Hunter Adams <hunter.adams@creekvalleyhc.com> Thu, Nov 30, 2023 at 3:55 PM
To: care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov

Hello,

This email is sent in support of the name change requested for Care1st to transition to Arizona Complete Health. 

Since Care1st was purchased a couple of years ago and merged with Arizona Complete Health, there has been some
confu ion on the 'difference ' (or lack thereof) between Care1 t and Arizona Complete Health, and the other brand /plan
that fall under Arizona Complete Health's umbrella (e.g. Amwell and Wellcare). 

In our local community, the majority of AHCCCS members are insured through Health Choice (BCBSAZ), as they have
been pre ent in our area longer than Care1 t  I feel now (2023) would be a  good of time a  ever for the brand/name
change (Care1st to Arizona Complete Health) as their membership will likely grow over time in northern Arizona, and on
behalf of Creek Valley Health Clinic (FQHC in northern Mohave County), we would support this change. 

Thank you for your con ideration,




